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Welcome to the 1st Calf Club Newsletter for 2024

Preparations are well underway for another amazing Calf Club which will be held on Saturday, 21 September 

2024. The Calf Club Calendar was sent home with your eldest child recently. Keep this calendar on hand as it has 

handy reminders in helping you prepare in the lead up to Calf Club.

If this is your first year for Calf Club please don’t be daunted by it.  It is an amazing learning experience for the 

children in the lead up to Calf Club and the day itself is busy but lots of fun for the whole family.  There is lots of 

useful information on the School website if you have any queries regarding Calf Club.  Please check out the 

following link:

Bombay School Calf Club Information Booklet

                                 

A Huge THANK YOU to all the businesses and families that have already generously offered sponsorship.  If any 

other business would like to support the day, please get in touch with Stephanie Hooper 

shooper@bombay.school.nz or Erin Pellow epellow@bombay.school.nz

FIRST MUFTI DAY….   Every year we hold Mufti Days in the lead up to Calf Club. 
Each Mufti Day has a different theme and item to bring along (instead of 
money). These items go towards our AMAZING grocery raffle baskets that can 
be won on Calf Club Day. 
Our first Mufti Day towards Calf Club will be held on Friday 5 July. 
Please bring along tinned goods (please ensure expiry dates are well after 21 September 2024). 

SECOND HAND BOOKS- As in previous years we will be holding a Second Hand Book Stall. Please start gathering 

up any good quality, second hand books for the stall, please take them to the office.  No DVD’s or CD’s please.

CHICKENS - Chickens will arrive on Tuesday 2 July.  If you have ordered chickens, please 

ensure you have a suitable container to transport them home.  A shoe box works well.

This year you will once again have the opportunity to teach your chicken a trick.  This will 

be judged on the day by our special Chicken Trick Judge.  

CAN YOU HELP???    As with all big events of this size, we are always on the lookout for helpers.  Once again, we 

have some amazing people who have put their hand up to help out with coordinator roles.  If you would like to 

help out in any way, or just want to find out what’s involved please contact the Calf Club Team

Thanks from the Calf Club Team

Julia Willing juliawilling1@gmail.com 

Nadia McFadden ntmcfadden80@gmail.com

Maree Pollock maree_bellhouse@hotmail.com 

Erin Pellow (sponsorship) epellow@bombay.school.nz

Stephanie Hooper (sponsorship) shooper@bombay.school.nz
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